# **MEMORANDUM**

Date: September 3, 2024

From: Doris Newman / Main Street – HPO

**Subject:** Main Street, Landmark Commission and Museum Board Reappointments

## **Background information**

The following board members have agreed to serve again on the advisory boards on which they currently serve and are up for approval by the City Council. They are:

### **Landmark Commission**

Cheryl Wood and Steve Broke for another three-year.

#### **Museum Board**

Elaine Tuck, Ellen Brooke, Christine Creswell, Janice Wisner and Audrey Turman for another two-year term.

### **Main Street**

Eric Carrington, Misty Hooks, Chris Williams and Steve Brooke agreed to serve another three-year term by the Main Street Board.